N O T I C E

February 14, 2025

TO:			All Sandpiper POA Residents
FROM:		Starr Moore, POA Secretary
SUBJECT:	Special Meeting


There will be a Special Meeting held Tuesday, February 18, 2025 at 6:30PM in the Clubhouse.  

The purpose of this meeting is in regards to the situation with the Golf Course.

No other business will be conducted during these meetings. 

These meetings are open to all Association Members.

								

	


